Dear Faculty and Administrators of UBC Faculty of Medicine Years 1 and 2,

The MD class of 2023 wishes to express our gratitude for your efforts during our first two years of medical school. We appreciate your time and energy during these challenging times. The grace and adaptability demonstrated to us over the past year will be something we carry with us through our careers. Thank you for teaching us lessons not only about the type of doctors we want to be,

but also about the type of people we want to be.

Allan Fong Olivia Yau Dasom Kim Erin Chahley Sarak Henry Stephen Freschi S. Alexis Rosalind Groenewoud

Brooke Medonald Sarah fun

Salina Kung

Alanna Just

Levi Godard Ruvini Amarasekera Amy Antonsen

Helen Shverati

AIDANPYE

Kate presson

Lisa Szostek

Tessa Bendyshe-Walton Emma Finlayson-Trick

John Zhu

Kathy Xu



Rohan Sachal Vanessa Thomson

Leilynaz Malekafzali

Maryam Vaseghi-Shanjani

Mariam Manna James Taylor

Sophia McGregor

Lise van Amerom

Chay Nguyen AMiller

Sheila Saran Wong "

 K_{erry} Buffalo

Emily Wiesenthal

Nicole McLellan

Christina Cleveland

Alesia DiCicco " Caitein Pugh Colin Appleby

Sarah Zehhder J. MacDonald

Lauren Wotton

Sophie McGregor Rose Cameron Liheng Chen Iris Lee:

Sophia Gardezy Ellie Siden Brendan Reiter

Ellie Bay

All the best.

Kristin Short

Samantha Starkey meg evans

Michael Wu
Michael Wu



THANK YOU!

WE APPRECIATE

ALL YOU HAVE DONE FOR

OUR YEAR!

UBC MED Class of 2024

Thank you all so much for everything you have done this year to make our first year of medical school the best it could possibly be given our unique circumstances. You all have shown incredible adaptability, kindness, and resilience and taken every single opportunity to obtain feedback and suggestions from students in how you could make this experience more valuable for us. Your hard work does not go unnoticed and I am so grateful to learn from and be supported by you all. I appreciate everything you all have done for us so much!

Thank you so much to the UBC MD Faculty for an amazing year! I'm so grateful for all of your hard work and efforts to advocate for your students and ensure we get the best education possible in an extraordinary year. I know this year has been filled with many frustrations, but I just wanted to say thank you for the work you do.

I am so grateful to be here in the medical program at UBC. All the faculty, staff and instructors have been going above and beyond to help us all get through this period of online learning - it is really clear how much you care, and I truly appreciate all the hard work you've done. It has not gone unnoticed! Thank you!

Thank you to our faculty and staff for all your hard work this year! We know it's been a difficult year for you guys as well, and we really appreciate the support we've received, from academics, to career planning, to mental health and wellness. Thank you thank you!!!

Thank you so much to all the staff and faculty for all of the hard work that's been put into making sure our year one experience was as full and amazing as it could have been. I am endlessly grateful and I have felt so supported by the faculty and staff throughout the past year despite the craziness going on with the pandemic.

Thank you for everything you've done this year. I know the spotlight has been on the students, making sure they were taken care of and navigating this year okay. You've accommodated for us, troubleshot for us, and did the best you could under challenging circumstances. We hope you know how much we appreciate the sacrifices and extra effort that was put forth to please as many students as possible. Thanks!

Dear Faculty,

Thank you ALL for the AMAZING work that you did this year! It was a year like no other, and you all worked hard accommodate us to make our educational experience as wonderful as possible (a task that you all completed). I am so grateful to be in this program where the faculty cares as much as you do.

Thank you very much, and enjoy the summer.

Thank you to all the lecturers for showing up to zoom lectures with the biggest smiles on their faces. Your positive energy is infectious and has helped us get through the tough year with more zeal. A huge thank you to all the administrators and MedIT for being so flexible to our needs and making Zoom school as comfortable and "normal" as possible. We really appreciate all the help we've gotten over the year from everyone involved.

Thank you all so much for your tireless commitment to ensuring that the Class of 2024 received the best MEDD 411/412 experience possible, given the current circumstances.

Thank you so much for all of the hard work you put into teaching us! I think it was a really intense year all round and I know you guys had to make some really quick pivots sometimes.

Thank you for going above and beyond.